@)/ poiies

Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

15 December 2014
Bruce Van Essen

fyi-request—2257-3835a053@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Van Essen
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

| refer to your email that Police received on 8 December 2014, in which you
requested “the total cost the NZ Police has accumulated to date to represent
them in all legal proceedings in the Van Essen & Patterson v AG & Ors.”

The information that you have requested is held by Crown Law. Accordingly,
Police has transferred your request to Crown Law pursuant to section 14(b)(ii)
of the Official Information Act 1982.

Crown Law will respond directly to you.

Yours sincerely

—

lan Bradshaw
Practice Manager: Legal Services

New Zealand Police Legal Services
Police National Headquarters, 180 Molesworth St, PO Box 3017, DX SX11149, Wellington 6140, New Zealand
Telephone: 64 4 474 9499 Facsimile: 64 4 498 4447 http://www.police.govt.nz
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